

January 22, 2024

TO THE CITY COUNCIL

Dear Councilors:

I hereby transmit for your approval an Order authorizing the City of Boston to accept and expend an in-kind donation of 10,000 winter coats donated by Operation Warmth.

The purpose of this donation is to provide warm winter coats to children of migrant families in and around the City of Boston.

I urge your Honorable Body to pass this order as expeditiously as possible, so that the City may receive and expend the donation for the purpose for which it was awarded.

Sincerely,

Michelle Wu Mayor of Boston

CITY OF BOSTON

IN CITY COUNCIL

AN ORDER AUTHORIZING THE CITY OF BOSTON TO ACCEPT AND EXPEND THE DONATION OF WINTER COATS FROM PROJECT WARMTH IN SUPPORT OF THE MIGRANT CRISIS

ORDERED: That the City of Boston, acting by and through the Community Engagement Cabinet, be, and hereby is, authorized, in accordance with Section 53A½ of Chapter 44 of the Massachusetts General Laws, to accept and expend a donation from Project Warmth in the form of 10,000 winter coats for the purpose of supporting the migrant crisis.

THE FORGOING, IF PASSED IN THE ABOVE FORM, WILL BE IN ACCORDANCE WITH LAW.

ADAM CEDERBAUM CORPORATION COUNSEL TOB

BY_